

New Pasture Lane School Weekly Newsletter 25th November 2016

TO REPORT LATES & ABSENCES TEXT 07956286557

www.newpasturelaneprimary.co.uk

I was extremely proud of our Year 5 and 6 choir last Friday when they sang 'Lean on me' for Children in Need. They all had a great time and even got to meet Pudsey!. Tonight the full Key Stage 2 choir of over 40 children will be singing with Opera North at The Spa, they sounded great in rehearsals on Wednesday.

Also today a group of year 5 and 6 children have visited York University to try out activities with the students there.

Thank you to everyone who attended the book fair which helps to raise money for more books in school.

Next week the build up to Christmas madness begins, please see opposite.

Have a good weekend. Mrs Tadman

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Foundation 1 & 2 Stay & Play on every

Wednesday

2nd Dec Xmas Tree Festival at St Johns

Burlington Church 12.45—1.30pm

2nd Dec **Xmas Favre**

Christingle at The Priory - 10am 5th Dec

F1 Xmas performance—AM 7th Dec

7th Dec Christmas dinner

8th Dec Y4,5 & 6 library visit

13th Dec KS1 6pm evening xmas performance

KS2 afternoon xmas perfomance

14th Dec KS1 afternoon xmas performance

KS2 6pm evening xmas performance

F2 xmas performance (9.30am)

15th Dec Whole school to visit pantomime at

The Spa.

16th Dec Xmas party

16th Dec School finishes

MENU THIS WEEK IS WEEK 2

NON-UNIFORM DAY Monday 28th November

To take part in this event, please bring a tombola prize. e.g. toiletries, chocolates, wine, toys & books can also be brought.

The class that brings the highest percentage of tombola prizes will receive a tin of chocolates to share

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2nd DECEMBER 2016 at 2.45pm

Gift and Craft Stalls, Games and Activities for the children, Glitter Tattoos, Lucky Dip & Tombola

CHILDREN'S RAFFLE

There is a raffle for a Giant Sponge Bob Square Pants & Sponge Bob Walkie Talkies.

Tickets will be 20p and sold in class and the winner announced on the morning of the Favre.

CHRISTMAS DINNER - Wednesday 7th December

If you wish your child to have a Christmas dinner, please complete and return the order form. Copies can be picked up from the Parents Information Point in the main entrance.

Good luck to our choir who will be performing at the Christmas Tree Festival on Friday 2nd December at St Johns Burlington Methodist Church at 12.45pm to 1.30pm.

Parents and friends are very welcome, there will be over 60 decorated Christmas Trees including our very own 'Beachtastic' tree with a decoration from every child.

CHILDREN IN NEED RAISED £136.37 - THANK YOU

STAY & PLAY RUN BY THE CHILDREN'S CENTRE ON A TUESDAY MORNING IS NOW CANCELLED UNTIL AFTER CHRISTMAS.

CLUBS

Please note that the following clubs are now finished until after Christmas.

Football

Gymnastics

Basketball

KS1 Infant Sporty Club

Badminton